

25th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers of Robins Class,

We would like to let you know of a staffing change affecting Robins class.

As you may will be aware, Mrs Mather who teaches in the class on a Thursday and Friday is our Deputy Headteacher and will also be stepping in to cover Mrs Spencer's Deputy Headship at Watton Junior School when she goes on maternity leave.

To allow Mrs Mather the time to fulfil her leadership role, Robins class will now be taught by Mrs Stevenson on a Thursday and Friday. Mrs Stevenson is a very experienced teacher who has worked with us in Reception classes before and knows the school well.

This change will start from tomorrow, but Mrs Mather will still be available on the door in the morning to welcome the children in.

Mrs Stuart will continue to teach Robins class Monday to Wednesday and she has already explained this to the children today.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Watton Westfield Infant and Nursery School















Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Kemp Watton Westfield Infant and Nursery

West Road Watton, IP25 6AU Tel: 01953 882669

Email: <a href="mailto:office@wattonwestfield.org">office@wattonwestfield.org</a>
Online: <a href="mailto:www.wattonwestfieldandjunior.org.uk">www.wattonwestfieldandjunior.org.uk</a>







